
COMMISSIONERS MINUTES       4-7-97 

 

THE COMMISSIONERS MET IN THE COUNCIL CONFERENCE ROOM OF THE CITY 

MUNICIPAL BUILDING, 301 S. BRANSON STREET, MARION, INDIANA 46953 ON 

APRIL 7, 1997 AT 8:30 A.M. 

 

IN ATTENDANCE WERE COMMISSIONERS DAVID GLICKFIELD AND WALTER 

WOOD, COUNTY AUDITOR JUDY CARMICHAEL, HIGHWAY SUPERINTENDENT 

JOHN WEBSTER, AREA PLAN DIRECTOR CLAY GILLEY, COUNTY COUNCILMAN 

JOE ISAACS, SHERIFF DEPUTY MIKE BACK, RANDY MILLER, LARRY MANSHIP, 

RANDY McPIKE OF WBAT, AND HENRY HOENIG OF THE CHRONICLE-TRIBUNE. 

 

DAVID GLICKFIELD CALLED THE MEETING TO ORDER AT 8:30 A.M. 

 

WALTER WOOD MADE A MOTION TO APPROVE THE MINUTES OF THE LAST 

MEETING AND TO APPROVE THE CURRENT CLAIMS AND THE CURRENT 

PAYROLL. DAVID GLICKFIELD SECONDED THE MOTION AND THE MOTION 

CARRIED. 

 

LARRY MANSHIP, OF MANSHIP SURVEYS, PRESENTED A PRIOR APPROVED  PLAT 

FOR THE NEW FOX STATION ADDITION TO BE SIGNED.  BOTH COMMISSIONERS, 

MR. WEBSTER AND MRS. CARMICHAEL SIGNED THE PLAT. 

 

RANDY MILLER, OF MILLER & ASSOCIATES, SPOKE REQUESTING A VARIANCE 

FOR TREES AND A RECREATIONAL AREA, FOR THE CRANE POND SUBDIVISION.  

WALT WOOD MADE A MOTION TO APPROVE THE VARIANCE.  DAVID GLICKFIELD 

SECONDED THE MOTION AND THE MOTION CARRIED. 

 

JOHN WEBSTER, HIGHWAY SUPERINTENDENT, REPORTED THAT THE 

DEPARTMENT WAS BUSY PICKING UP TRASH, PLACING BERMSTONE, PATCHING 

AND INSTALLING GUARD RAILS.  HE ALSO REPORTED THAT WORK HAD 

STARTED ON BRIDGE #86 IN BROOKHAVEN ADDITION. 

 

COUNCILMAN JOE ISAACS GAVE THE MARCH 1997 DOG WARDEN REPORT.  WALT 

WOOD MADE A MOTION TO ACCEPT THE REPORT.  DAVID GLICKFIELD 

SECONDED THE MOTION AND THE MOTION CARRIED.   

 

MIKE BACK, CAPTAIN OF THE GRANT COUNTY SHERIFF DEPARTMENT, 

REPORTED THAT DEMOLITION HAD STARTED AT THE COUNTY COMPLEX.  HE 

STATED THE  DEPARTMENT HAD PURCHASED OUTFITS, RESPIRATORS AND 

FILTERS TO ASSURE THE SAFETY OF THE INMATES DURING THIS PROJECT.  

CAPTAIN BACK ALSO REQUESTED A COPY OF ORDINANCE #3-1997 REGULATING 

TRAFFIC UPON THE PUBLIC ROADS OF GRANT COUNTY, READING "NO TRUCKS 

ALLOWED ON COUNTY ROAD 350E FROM 100S TO 200S IN CENTER TOWNSHIP". 

 

WALTER WOOD MADE A MOTION TO APPROVE THE WALNUT CREEK REPORT FOR 

MARCH 1997.  DAVID GLICKFIELD SECONDED THE MOTION AND THE MOTION 

CARRIED. 

 

THE MEETING WAS RECESSED AT 9:02 A.M.  

 


